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Public Service Commission 
PO Box 2703, Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 2C6 
 
 
March 8, 2021 
 
Liz Hanson, Chair 
Special Committee on Civil Emergency Legislation 
Yukon Legislative Assembly 
 
 
Dear Ms. Hanson, 
 
Thank you for your letter of January 18, 2021 requesting information about the Public Service 
Commission’s experience with Yukon’s Civil Emergency Measures Act. Please see attached for the 
Public Service Commission’s response to the questions in your letter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Pamela Muir, Public Service Commissioner 
Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment: Public Service Commission Response: Special Committee on Civil Emergency 
Legislation 
 
 


